
Kia ora/good day, 
(Club) would like to thank you for attending Love Tennis 2025 at our club. We hope you had as much fun as we did.  We have lots coming up and look forward to you joining us again to take part in the following programmes and club events. 
(List the events/activities and dates here)
If you haven’t already signed up as a member, we have many options on our website (website link) to suit every level of play.  We are committed to making tennis accessible to all levels of play in our community – our club is a place for everyone!
We’d be very happy to answer any further questions or queries you may have. Our club contact details can be found on our website or directly through this email.  Our Facebook page is also a great source of information (Fb link)
We look forward to catching up with you on court again soon.
Ngā mihi/thank you

(club contact)

